
Hello everyone, 
 
Happy Chipotle day! Also, here are your Thursday announcements: 
 
 • All brothers who have signed up for the Tie Dye Social on 
Sunday from 2pm-4pm in the Crim Dell Meadow need to get Becky 
(rjmitsch@wm.edu) the $3 cost for t-shirts by Thursday night. Give 
it to her at pledge meeting (Tyler 301 at 6pm) or to her CSU (0268), 
in an envelope with your name and size! 
 • The favorite brotherhood social, Mongolian, is next Wednesday, 
tentatively scheduled from 7pm til 8:30pm. Email Becky 
(rjmitsch@wm.edu) to sign up by Monday night. Please include if 
you have a car and how many people you can bring!!! 
 • Pledge Staff is in need of brothers with cars who would like to 
go to Petersburg this Saturday, March 27th. The Pledge Project is 
leaving at 7:30am, arriving by 9 and back on campus before 5. Gas 
will be covered. If you interested, please email 
afdesena@gmail.com.  
 • APO's first IM Volleyball game is tonight at 7:45 (come a bit 
early) on the MAC Court at the Rec Center.  
 • Brother's Retreat is this Sunday at 5pm in Bryan Courtyard. 
There will be free food! 
 
 • Get Committee Credit! We need brothers to drive pledges to the 
Petersburg Pledge Project on March 27th leaving 7:30am and arriving 
on Campus no later than 5pm!  You will be covered for gas. Email 
irmorrisonmonc@wm.edu. OR...Be a Social Butterfly and come to 
Pledge Meetings! 6pm M Millington 211, R Tyler 301 
 • Upcoming Pledge Socials:  
TONIGHT Casino Night 8pm Blair 229 
THURSDAY Bowling, Meet at the Terrace 7:15pm Email 
rjmitsch@wm.edu by Tuesday if you are coming/have a car, Bring $5-10. 
SUNDAY Pledge Retreat/ICR event Crim Meadow 2-4pm There will be 
tie-dying, if you would like to tie-dye email rjmitsch@wm.edu by 
Wednesday and either bring something to tie-dye or give Becky $3 by 
Thursday. 
 • Pledge half-requirements are due THIS WEEK! Make sure you 
help your A-Littles meet all of their requirements. 
 • Escort t-shirts will be on sale at Brother's meeting Tuesday. They 
are $8. 
Send announcements to APO.announcements@gmail.com. See everyone 
on Tuesday! 
As always, please send your announcements to 



APO.announcements@gmail.com. Have a great day! 
 
In Love For burritoS, 
Katie 


